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Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
Year 6 Transition Summer School 

PET-Xi Training Ltd is delighted to have been invited by Weston 

Favell Academy to deliver our innovative, intensive Summer School 

Programme, this will run from Wednesday 4th August to Friday 6th 

August, from 9am – 3pm daily. 
 

The 3-day programme will be motivational and fast-paced, focusing 

on topics identified by the school to help students reach their full 

potential. The programme is entitled “Epic Summer 2021” and will 

allow your child an opportunity to practise their English and Maths skills as well as have a 

chance to acclimatise themselves with the school building and to make new friends with pupils 

from other primary schools before the term starts. The programme is delivered in an a truly 

interactive format, with the pupils given an opportunity to engage in a fun and interesting way.  
 

The programme will be delivered by experienced subject experts working in partnership with our 

enthusiastic, inspirational and dynamic trainers.  There will also be peer mentors on hand, 

specialising in Maths and English, to help and support the students through the programme. In 

addition, the deputy Head of Year 7, Miss Howes, will also be supporting. 
 

The motivational lead trainer will keep the pace fast, focused and highly structured, whilst the 

subject experts will ensure that the content is explained thoroughly and comprehensively, using 

relevant examples to aid understanding. The role of the peer mentors is to ensure that no 

student is left behind, providing individual support wherever necessary to ensure the group 

works at the same pace.  If you have any questions or need any further information about PET-

Xi and their programmes, please contact them on 02476 420310 or visit their website www.pet-

xi.co.uk.    
 

If you would like a place on this exciting course for your child, they are offered on a first come 

first serve basis (we have 90 places in total). They will need to attend for all three days, lunch 

will be provided, to request a place please click here to complete the form, by Monday 5th 

July. Once we have received all the replies, we will be in touch to advise if you have a place or 

if you will be added to the waiting list.  (Please note if a place of offered it will be for all 3 days, 

we are unable to offer individual 

days)  

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr Harrison & Miss Howes 
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